
 

 

 
                                                   Tilden Regional Park Botanic Garden            photo by David Sherertz 

 
Yuki Teikei Haiku Society Meeting 

 

Tilden Regional Park Botanic Garden 
 

North Berkeley Hills 
 

Lawn BYO/Potluck Picnic and Ginkō 

(You may want to bring a blanket and/or low chair; dress appropriately in layers) 
 

Saturday, June 8, 2024, 11:00 AM - 2:30 PM 
 
Gather at the Visitor Center (to the left of the Main Gate, at the intersection of Wildcat Canyon Road and South 
Park Drive). Easiest parking is in the parking lot across from the Garden on Wildcat Canyon Road; it is also 
where the restrooms are located. For a map and more information, please visit this URL site: 

https://nativeplants.org/visit-the-garden/directions/  or on our website: https://yths.org/2024-society-events 

After the picnic, YTHS member and Garden Docent David Sherertz will lead a brief tour of the Garden. Then 
you can wander on your own, write, and come back to share. Wear comfortable walking shoes for the Garden 
trails that are sometimes uneven. It will be a great time for flowers in the Garden, and the bulb beds should 
have good displays. One of the flowers expected to be in bloom in early June is mariposa tulip. Mariposa tulip 
is listed as a summer kigo in our own San Francisco Bay Area Saijiki. We need more haiku examples for the 
next version of our Saijiki. Please come and be inspired! 
                   Contact info: 
David Sherertz ddsherertz@gmail.com 
Home Tel. (510) 848-5227  Cell  (510) 520-5227   *mainly only WiFi cell phone reception in the Garden. 
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